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METROPOLITAN COUNCIL 

Notice of Request for Proposals (RFP) for  

Public Transit and Human Services Transportation Coordinated Plan  

Contract Number 25P220 

The Metropolitan Council is soliciting proposals for consultant services to update the Twin Cities 
region’s Public Transit and Human Services Transportation Coordinated Plan. The anticipated 
schedule for this procurement is as follows: 
 
   RFP Issue Date       April 2, 2025 
 Pre-Proposal Meeting   April 10, 2025, at 10:00 AM Local Time   

Questions Due    April 16, 2025, at 2:00 PM Local Time 
Proposals Due    May 13, 2025, at 2:00 PM Local Time  

Award      Late June/Early July 2025 
 
Note: Addendum 2 to the RFP extended the deadline from May 6, 2025, at 2:00 PM local time to 
May 13, 2025, at 2:00 PM local time. 
 
For the purposes of this contract, the Council has established a 15% goal for Disadvantaged 
Business Enterprise (DBE) participation. DBE firms can be found in the MNUCP DBE Directory. 
 
Proposers are strongly encouraged to verify subcontractor’s State and Federal debarment and 
suspension status at:  http://www.mmd.admin.state.mn.us/debarredreport.asp. 
 
A Pre-Proposal Meeting was held on Thursday, April 10, 2025, at 10:00 AM via Microsoft 
Teams. 
 
Please Contract RFP Administrator for the RFP documents.  Ensure the email subject line 

reads “Request RFP 25P220” for prompt processing.  Questions concerning the content of the 

RFP documents may be directed to: 

Glen Carpenter 
RFP Administrator  

Metropolitan Council 
390 North Robert Street 

St. Paul, MN  55101 
Phone: (651) 602-1207 

glen.carpenter@metc.state.mn.us 
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